
Trans-Allegheny Interstate Line Company (TrAILCo), a FirstEnergy company, will hold a public information 
meeting to discuss its proposed Pierce Brook Substation and the Pierce Brook-Lewis Run 230 kV Electric 
Transmission Line projects.  The purpose of the meeting is to explain the projects and seek input from the 
community.  The meeting will be held on Thursday, June 19, 2014, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at Smethport  
High School Gymnasium, 412 South Mechanic Street, Smethport, PA 16749.
The projects are being proposed to enhance service reliability for Penelec and West Penn Power customers in 
McKean County and the surrounding area.
TrAILCo is proposing to build a new substation along Pierce Brook Road in Keating Township, McKean County 
as well as a new 230 kV transmission line extending from the existing Lewis Run Substation located in Bradford 
Township to the new Pierce Brook Substation.  The line will be approximately 15 miles in length.  TrAILCo has 
identified feasible routes for the transmission line through portions of Bradford Township, Lewis Run Borough, 
Lafayette Township, and Keating Township, McKean County.  Maps of potential routes will be presented in  
detail at the public information meeting for viewing and comments.

Construction of the Pierce Brook Substation is planned to begin in March 2015 and the construction of Pierce 
Brook-Lewis Run 230 kV Electric Transmission Line is planned to begin in June 2015. 
Public comments from the meeting will be considered as part of TrAILCo’s process of further evaluating these 
routes.  If you cannot attend the meeting but wish to comment on the project, please leave a message for 
the project team at 1-800-589-2837, Email: transmissionprojects@firstenergycorp.com, or send your written 
comments or questions to FirstEnergy Service Company, Attention: Pierce Brook-Lewis Run 230 kV Electric 
Transmission Line Project, A-GO-3, 76 South Main Street, Akron, Ohio, 44308.
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